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From: MaryLynn Metras  
Sent: April-07-14 5:10 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2014-0139 with pictures
 
April 7, 2014
 
John Pickernell
Applications Administration
OEB
 
Dear Sir:
 
I am opposed to any further expansion of this project. As of now the project entails a good portion of farmland.
There is construction of heavy duty power lines down the road sides. Much to my dismay the appearance is in
poor taste for such a beautiful area. 
Aside from the appearance however is the expense the Ontario taxpayer pays to subsidize these wasteful
projects - useless energy I call them under the Green Energy Act. 
If the applicant can prove that such an undesirable expansion and deleterious use of farmland is somehow going
to benefit the people in the area then there might be some merit in the project. As of yet I have not seen any;
only increases in my electricity bill and dotting of the landscape with wind turbines courtesy of the taxpayer. 
 
Where does all this end?
 
Enclosed are pictures of the Bornish project already going on in the Kerwood Road area. What a mess is all I
have to say! The OEB is supposed to be providing fair and economical energy to the taxpayers of Ontario.
Please consider to reject any further growth of this application.
 
Sincerely
 
Mary Lynn Metras

 
P.S. I highly recommend Board members tour this site rather than just vote on this application without seeing the
project area, the enormity and scale of this project.
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